From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 5:25 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting

Hi Steve,

I wanted to report two recent gifts made to the Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith:

1) on 3/28, the Active Transportation Alliance gave our office two complimentary registrations to the MB Financial Bank Bike the Drive event, each of which is valued at $46 (thus, a total of $92).  Unless you indicate otherwise, this appears to be in excess of the limit for gifts to our office and I will inform the Alliance we are unable to accept.

2) on 4/11, KOVAL Distillery gave our office two complimentary tours, each of which is valued at $10 (thus, a total of a $20 gift).

Many thanks.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

